
     

 

A message from the Leadership Team 

 

 

At Adeney Private our values are Connect, Unify and Challenge.  

Connect - It is our belief that to achieve our goals we must Connect with our 
patients at every opportunity to truly provide a ‘Patient Centered’ high quality 
model of care.  

Unify – to be truly excellent we must have a unified team across all levels. Our 
doctors believe this is crucially important to achieve the best patient outcomes. 
Every member of our team, no matter their role, is vital to both our overall 
success and individual satisfaction.  

Challenge – too often in healthcare we lack the ability to challenge how we do 
things. The Adeney Private team want to challenge everyone to look at all 
opportunities.   We want to create an environment where the whole is greater 
than the sum of the individuals. 

 

Volume 1 | Issue 1 
11/11/22 

Connect 

Unify 

Challenge 



2 

Connect 
We would like to thank you all for reaching out to us with your expressions of interest and 
connecting with us at the beginning of our new journey.  We will touch base with you over 
the coming months to keep you informed of the latest developments and opportunities 
that arise as our exciting development progresses. 

Below is the schematic drawing of where we would like to see us all working in the near 
future. 

 

 

 

 

Unify 
We have started to unify our team already and have joined in partnership with Hansen 
Yuncken our builders who will continue to be part of our team as the hospital grows and 
takes shape.  We were also pleased to see that the politicians were on our team when the 
first ‘sod was turned’. 

The most important assets to us at Adeney Private Hospital are our people, we recognize 
that we cannot be our best without the best staff who are interested in working in a 
unified team where there are no barriers.  

 

 

‘Courage and perseverance have a 
magical talisman, before which 

difficulties disappear and obstacles 
vanish into air” 
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Challenge 
We have set ourselves the challenge of thinking of a different way to provide healthcare in 
this ever-changing world.  We would like you to accept that same challenge and share our 
vision. 

Over the coming months we will provide updates and introduce more team members as 
the recruitment begins. 

We will also be holding information evenings in 2023 – these dates will be forwarded in 
our next newsletter. 

Thank you once again for taking the time to submit an EOI. 

 

‘Stay Connected’ and we wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

 

Lou O’Connor 

CEO – Adeney Private Hospital 

loconnor@adeneyprivate.com.au 

 

Sherryl Wagstaff 

Medical Director 

 

Dean Alex 

Chief Finance Officer 


